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FOODBANK APPEAL 7 – 11 AUGUST 2017 

_______________________________________________ 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Greenpark School are proudly supporting the Tauranga Foodbank by doing our 
annual Foodbank Appeal next week (7th – 11th August 2017). 
 
 Some ideas of items the Foodbank are low on are: 
 

 Tinned items 

 Packets of soup 

 Cocoa 

 Baking Powder 

 Icing Sugar 

 Pasta Sauce 

 Toothpaste 

 Packets of Rice & Pasta meals 

 Laundry Powder 

 Tinned Tomatoes 

 Creamed Corn 
 
In addition, any other items also gratefully received. Please bring them into the box 
in the school office. Non-perishable items only though please. 
 
The people in our community who get support from our Foodbank are so very 
grateful for your generosity. 

 
Kind Regards 
Greenpark School Office 

 


